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Dear PAHVRP member:
As the New Year is well underway, it is that time once again to renew your membership in the Pennsylvania Association for Healthcare Resource Professionals (PAHVRP).  Last year was very successful with 2 conferences and 22 new members joining the organization while working under our new organization structure. We hope you will continue to support our organization, either by renewing your membership or by joining for the first time.
We value your participation, as it strengthens our mission. As current members are aware, we have quarterly meetings which are held at various locations throughout Pennsylvania, and these meetings give you the opportunity to join various committees that may interest you.  PAHVRP also has a website: www.psdvs.memberlodge.org which provides valuable information.
There are 95 men and women from PA who are members, and networking and exchanging ideas with each other is a wonderful benefit of being a member of this organization.  You are also able to post questions on the PAHVRP website where your fellow members can offer their expertise and experience. In addition, you have access to a network of volunteer management professionals from hospitals, hospices, long term care and other facilities who utilize volunteers.
2018 membership dues are $80 per year and are due before March 1, 2018. 
Please see the registration for discounts for multiple memberships from the same organization/network. Kindly mail your completed application with a check payable to PAHVRP to the State Treasurer, Christi Brown, at the address listed on your invoice.
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU OR YOUR FINANCE DEPT. REMEMBERS TO INCLUDE A COPY OF YOUR MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION FORM WITH THE CHECK.
Questions about membership can be directed to Yvonne Navarro-Brewer, PAHVRP Membership Chair, at Navarro-brewery@mlhs.org or by calling her at 484-596-5599.
PAHVRP is looking forward to hearing from you with your expertise, experiences and ideas about volunteer management best practices, membership recruitment, marketing, website design and conference planning. If you would like more information, contact Karla Bachl, 2018 PAHVRP President.	
Thank you for supporting our organization.
Best regards,
Yvonne Navarro-Brewer							Karla M. Bachl, CAVS
2018 PAHVRP Membership Committee Chair				2018 PAHVRP President
Bryn Mawr Rehab Hospital						Lehigh Valley Health Network	
484-596-5599								610-402-8897
Navarro-brewery@mlhs.org						Karla_M.Bachl@lvhn.org
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